
September 27, 2020 
 
Dear Wildcat Families, 
 
Please see below our updates for this week. As always, thanks for partnering with us to 
Engage, Educate, and Empower the Wildcat Way!  
 
Remote Learning Days/Teacher Workdays: September 29th and 30th  

This week, ​teachers will prepare asynchronous instructional activities for students on 
Tuesday September 29th and Wednesday September 30th. Students will be counted 
present on these  Remote Learning days by submitting assignments in Google 
Classroom and/or Seesaw. As a reminder, there will be no live instruction on these days.  

 
Thank A Teacher!  

“We must find time to stop and thank the people who make a difference in our lives.” 
- John F. Kennedy  

 
The first quarter of the 2020-2021 school year is almost over and it has been filled with 
many exciting moments!  Although the start of the school year has been very different, 
the teachers and staff at Wilburn Elementary have worked to ensure that students 
receive high-quality, rigorous, and engaging learning opportunities. Please take a 
moment to share a positive message with your child’s teacher and express your 
gratitude​ here​.  
 

Update Regarding Reopening School Campuses 
This week, the Wake County Board of Education was provided an update regarding the 
reopening of school campuses for students who have opted for Plan B.  The district is 
proposing a target date of Oct. 26 for students who have opted for Plan B to return to 
in-person instruction. ​The reopening proposal could receive final approval as soon as 
Sept. 29th, ​Read more ​here​.  

 
Track Out : October 1- October 16 

● Remote Learning/ Live Instruction will resume on Monday October 19th 
● School Calendar- PDF 
● School Calendar- Accessible Version  

 
Free Breakfast and Lunch for All Students 

Students in all grade levels can receive a​ free breakfast and lunch ​from an operating 
location until December 31*. Please visit​ ​https://www.wcpss.net/food​ for a list of 
operating sites. Students are not required to visit their assigned school and do not have 
to be present to receive meals. The curbside meal service will operate Monday through 
Friday from 10:45 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. Students will receive breakfast and lunch at no 
cost! No student ID number required to receive meals.​ *Or until funding is depleted. 
 
Pick-up at ​Wilburn Elementary  

● Monday - Friday 10:45 a.m. - 12:45 p.m. 
● Curbside Pickup in the Carpool Lane  
● Serving hot lunches for the day and breakfast for the next day  
● Available for all children aged 18 and under 

https://padlet.com/dteasley/auqc5b16n2negfht
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45789
https://www.wcpss.net/cms/lib/NC01911451/Centricity/Domain/19/20-21%20Single%20Track%204%20SL%202.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1UuEui5-DiixUqBNBhQBfRPDDRHLpH1Y8mIjAV-YYNl4/edit
https://www.wcpss.net/food


 
 
Technology Support for Parents and Students 

We encourage parents to visit ​wcpss.net/techguides​ for technology support. The 
resources on this site show students how to log in to their Wake IDs and student email, 
how to set up and use Chromebooks and Internet hotspots, how to connect to WiFi, how 
to use learning systems such as Google Classroom and Canvas, and much more. You 
can also find contact information for our ​help desk​. Read more here-​ Guides with Key 
8.18.20 

 
With Wildcat Pride,  
 
Dominique Teasley  
 
Lead Learner/ Chief Energy Officer  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wcpss.net/GuidesToTechnology
https://www.wcpss.net/domain/17256
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Scb3Vcyhb68tELg-mEzEocfDIqx9ntCTzFEgyuatAj8/present?slide=id.g91860987e8_0_223
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1Scb3Vcyhb68tELg-mEzEocfDIqx9ntCTzFEgyuatAj8/present?slide=id.g91860987e8_0_223

